
October 5,2022 

 

For our Russian Speaking Families: Уважаемые родители, если вам нужна помощь в переводе этого 
информационного бюллетеня, у вас есть какие-либо вопросы, проблемы или вам нужна дополнительная 
информация о PCSNW, у вас есть возможность сделать это, связавшись с нашим секретарем Дианой Лозовик 
(360)318-1347 или, Надя Горун (360) 201-5292. Большое спасибо за то, что вы есть частью нашей школы! 

 

Welcome to Session 2! This session runs till November 17 and the following Session Break is 

“Thanksgiving Week”! I received feedback from 16 of 36 families regarding the Session 1 Break and 6 

families stated they needed the break, 7 families did a fun activity with their family, and 3 were not able 

to do something special.  Hopefully you were able to enjoy this break in some way, shape or form! 

 

 “While the earth remains, seedtime and harvest, cold and heat, summer and winter, day and 

night, shall not cease.”         Genesis 8:22 

 
ADVANCE NOTICE (please mark your calendars):  
Teacher Convention on Thursday, November 10th  
No school for students that day! 

 
 

School pictures have been officially slated for TODAY (October 5) – this is a 
fundraiser and order forms do need to be received no later than Thursday, October 
20th. If you want sibling pics – you do need to order BEFORE 8:30 a.m. this morning 
else they will not be taken. 
 
Advance THANKS to our wonderful parent & photographer, Elena Slesarchuk! 
 

CONGRATS to Kari Conners! She gets a swag bag and gift card for sharing God’s 
Faithfulness examples in her & her son’s life.  We appreciate the sharing and would 
love to hear more from families as we live out our theme for the year – Great is Your 
Faithfulness! 

 
  
See flyer on the bulletin board in the office for more information about what is 
happening in “Education”…PCSNW will have a table at this event to offer options 
to families who are concerned about what is being taught in public schools (gender 
& sexual identity, CRT, health options for students, etc.) There is a cost – but it is 
definitely worth the time and money.  If you are planning to register, I’d love to 
know! 
 

There is still a need for outside supervisors and cleaners.  If you are able to help – or 
help someone so that they can help (child mind, etc.) – please let the office know.  Thank 
you! 
 
The Poinsettia fundraiser forms went home with the oldest student in your family 
yesterday – ideally, approach extended family, businesses, and churches – we appreciate it! 

 
We will be participating in Operation Christmas Child again this year – stay tuned for more 
details! 
 
We are contemplating having our annual “Thanksgiving Feast” (returning from a hiatus during 
Covid) on November 17th – looking for a parent or two who can help with some of the planning – let 
the office know if you can help! 


